Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION . Y/ /4

Food and Drug Administration
PHILIPPINES

ANNOUNCEMENT

TO : ALL CONCERNED STAKEHOLDERS

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF
COMMENTS FOR THE DRAFT GUIDELINES ON VAPOR
PRODUCTS AND HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS

DATE : 13 April 2020

This is to inform all concerned stakeholders that the FDA shall be extending the
deadline for the submission of comments for the draft guidelines on vapor products and
heated tobacco products to 24 April 2020.

Please send your comments, inquiries, and clarifications through email at
ntru@fda.gov.ph on or before the provided deadline.

For your information and guidance.

Y

ROLANDO ENRIQUE OMINGO, MD
Director General
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